
Date:     July29,2019

To:          Terra Allen

From:     Dart Kendall

Subject: Docket 18-00122
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The developer of the Flat Creek Subdivision has informed me of their intent to sell the

development.  If the sale of the development does not go through, the developer will go ahead and
complete the project.  I would like to put the processing of the CCN approval on hold for this

development.  I do not wish to withdraw, only to put the approval on hold as we intend to move

forward.

We will make any necessary changes and proceed with the CCN approval as soon as we know for sure

who will be the developer.
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Dart Kendall

President

Aqua Green Utility lnc.
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